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Dear Friends,  

 The Lord is good! We are 
thankful for all He has done 
and continues to do here. We 
have seen growth in the work 
here in the last few months. It 
is encouraging to see several 
growing in the Lord and being 
transformed by the Word of 
God. We have several who are 
getting ready to join the 
church. Apart from my wife 
and I, they will be the first 
church members here. It is an 
exciting time for us. We have one 
man that wants to do Bible Institute, 
so I am working on starting him in 
some classes and training him. We 
are excited to see what the Lord will 
do through these people. Please 
continue to pray that they will allow the 
Holy Spirit to work in their lives and be a 
shining light in our community. Also pray for souls to be saved. We still have several 
who need to make that decision. 

  In September, I preached a family conference in Guarantã do Norte with 
missionary Stephen Doolittle. It was a blessed time of refreshment and 

encouragement to our family. 
We also had our field director 
at Macedonia World Baptist 
Missions, Robert Smith and his 
wife Mrs. Cathy visiting us for 
a few days. He preached at 
church and was a blessing to 
our people, but especially to 
our family.  

 As the end of the year 
approaches, we have a lot of 
events planned, and we are 

excited looking ahead, and thankful looking behind at all the LORD has done. 

We are thankful for your prayers and support. 

Serving faithfully, Alex & Jessica Lima 


